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August,  2021

Next Fox Hills Board meeting
is set for August 19, 6 p.m.

To  anyone  and  everyone
interested  in  the  Fox  Hills
Cup:

There will  be a meeting
August  18  at  6  p.m.  to
discuss plans for the Fox Hills
Cup.  The new greens will not
be  ready  for  play  by  then.
Options will be considered.

The  greens  have  been
“rebuilt”  with  new  Champion
Bermuda sprigs.   The Club is
hoping that they will be ready
for play in the fall of this year,
but  there is  no guarantee of
that.   We need to make sure
that  the  greens  are  in  good
shape with an adequate root
system  in  place  before  we
have  foot  traffic  on  them.
Otherwise,  all  of  this  time,
work, and money spent on re-
doing them will have been in
vain.    So please be patient, 

play on the temporary greens
and  make  the  best  of  the
situation.

The  status  of  the  Club
Championship,  Fox Hills  Cup,
and  the  Labor  Day  Club
Scramble are all undecided at
this point in time.   We have
to take it  day by day to see
where we are with our course.

We appreciate all of the loyal
members  who  have
maintained their memberships
through  this  difficult  time.
Hope to have a great course
with  wonderful  greens  again
before long.

“I don’t say my golf game is
bad, but if  I  grew tomatoes,
they’d come sliced.” ----------

 Arnold Palmer
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